
 

 

 

Welcome to Term 4 
Welcome back! We hope you enjoyed the half term break!  

In term 4, we will be focussing on our class text: The Sheep-Pig 
by Dick King-Smith.  

 

 

Within our writing this term, we shall be writing to persuade 

and to entertain, producing different outcomes such as stories 

and speeches.  

 

In Maths, we will be exploring multiplication and division and 

learning written methods of these. To supplement this, we will 

be continuing to regularly practice our 3, 4 and 8 times tables 

alongside recapping year 2’s learning of the 2, 5 and 10 times 

tables. We will also be covering money and teaching the 

children how to add amounts of money and also work out the 

change.  

 

We will continue to link our learning to our texts where it is 

appropriate within the broader curriculum. Within our History 

lessons, we will be studying the Roman occupation of Britain 

and how this has shaped parts of our country today. We will be 

trying to answer the following question: Why did the Romans 

settle in Britain? 

 

We are excited about our visit to the Corinium Museum at the 

end of this term which will allow the children to immerse 

themselves in the Roman culture and engage in a workshop. 

Alongside this, we have our year 3 play planned which will be 

all about the Romans. We can’t wait to perform for you all. 

 

In Computing, we will be learning about email and 

communication, teaching the children how to safely send 

and receive emails. In Art, we will be learning how to make 

mosaics inspired by the artist, Sonia King. We will also have 

weekly recorders lessons, RE, PSHE, French and Spelling 

lessons. In Science lessons, we will be learning about forces.  

 

Homework 

Homework in Term 4 will be Spellings and either an English 

or a Maths task that will be linked to that week’s learning. 

We also continue to ask for children to read at home 5 

times per week. This will be sent home on a Friday and all 

homework books and reading books need to be brought 

back into school every Wednesday.  

 

DoodleMaths  

This is available to all children in Year 3. Logins are found in 

reading records and homework books. There will be a 

workshop about DoodleMaths during Term 4, please feel 

free to attend.  

 

PE  

PE in term 4 will be on a Wednesday. This term we will be 

learning dance.  Children need to come to school in their PE 

kit on this day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are looking 

forward to sharing an exciting new term with you! 

 
Meet the team 

Please email the class teacher if there is anything you wish to 

discuss 

Class 3F 

Mrs Foley 

jfoley@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 

Class 3MT 

Miss Taylor 

corataylor@thecroft.swindon.sch.uk 
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